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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see the attached response to consultation on the Draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan
on behalf of the National Trust (East of England).

I would be grateful for confirmation that this representation has been received.
Regards

Tessa Lambert MRTPI
Assistant Planning Adviser

National Trust, East of England Regional Office
Westley Bottom, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP33 3WD

My usual working days are Monday, Wednesday and Thursday

The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis, Kemble
Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are personal and may
not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email
and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please
notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy
it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email
should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018, the contents may have to be
disclosed. The National Trust has scanned this email for security issues. However the National
Trust cannot accept liability for any form of malware that may be in this email and we
recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate security tool.





